Municipality of Powassan

Public Notice Regarding the Proposed Closure and
Conveyance of an Unopened Road Allowance

In accordance with bylaw no. 2017-05 The Council of the Municipality of Powassan has received
a request from an abutting landowner who wishes to acquire municipal lands comprised of the
unopened road allowance between Lots 10 and 11, Concession 12 (South Himsworth).

Please note that Council will discuss this matter at the regular Council meeting to be held on July
18, 2017 at 7 pm — 466 Main St., Powassan. If you have questions with respect to this proposal
please contact Kimberly Bester, Deputy Clerk, at (705) 724 2813. And, if you wish to
provide comments for Council's consideration, comments should be provided in writing via email
to kbester@powassan.net or delivery to 466 Main St., Powassan prior to Friday, July 14th.
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